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Dear Secretary of State, 
 
I am writing to you to confirm that on Wednesday 21st September 2016 Mid Sussex District 
Council resolved to make the Balcombe Neighbourhood Development Plan and Balcombe 
Neighbourhood Plan Design Guidance. In making the Balcombe Neighbourhood Plan and 
Balcombe Neighbourhood Plan Design Guidance, Mid Sussex District Council are also 
adopting the accompanying Balcombe Neighbourhood Plan Sustainability Appraisal as the 
Responsible Authority and as per Part 4 of the Environmental Assessment of Plans and 
Programmes Regulations 2004, Regulation 16 (2) informing you of that decision. The 
Balcombe Neighbourhood Plan has been formally made as of 22nd September 2016. 
 
Alongside the Balcombe Neighbourhood Plan a Habitats Regulations Assessment has been 
undertaken, details of which can also be viewed alongside the Balcombe Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
The Balcombe Neighbourhood Development Plan and accompanying Documents including the 
Environmental Report and the Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 20 Adoption Statement can be 
inspected, free of charge at the principal office of Mid Sussex District Council in Haywards 
Heath during normal office hours and are additionally available for inspection on the Mid 
Sussex District Council website http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/planning-licensing-building-
control/planning-policy/neighbourhood-plans/balcombe-neighbourhood-plan/ 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Alice Henstock 
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